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Date: 12 May 2019 

To 

The Registrar 

Jagannath University 
Jaipur 

Subject: Acknowledgement of Conduction of Training 

. Dear Sir, 

We at Blue Pigeon Image consultants; would like to thank and congratulate you at Jagannath University on successful completion of the session "Communication Skills for Managerial Effectiveness" on 9 April 2019. 

Training program was efficiently delivered and all participants from our staff were very appreciative of the content of training session. 

We look forward to more of such mutually beneficial collaborations with your organization. 

Regards 

S.K. Gupta 

Sr. Manager (HR) 

Blue Pigeon Image Management 
New Delhi 

guptask@bluepigeon.com 
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Registrar Jagan NatfJaivereity- Jaipur 
JAP 
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